
 

 

Dear Claremont and Key Immersion School Communities, 
 
Arlington Public Schools is currently in the process of planning for the upcoming 2021-22 school year.  
We are asking Key families and families in the Ashlawn planning units reassigned to Key to indicate their 
plans for 2021-22
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As a reminder, students in the Virginia Preschool Initiative (VPI) program are guaranteed 
admission in the option school they are currently attending, but still must submit an application 
through the School Mint online application portal for the kindergarten Immersion program. 
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Siblings of students in the Dual Language Immersion program who are entering APS for the 
2021-22 school year have sibling preference in the lottery at the immersion school that the 
older sibling concurrently attends, regardless of whether their older sibling attends the assigned 
feeder school or a school that is outside of their feeder zone. However, families can only apply 
to one immersion school for their incoming student, either the immersion school the older 
sibling is attending, or the immersion school assigned for their attendance zone, but they cannot 


